
 

 

 

 

  

Earsham Street, Bungay NR35 1AQ 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

welcome to  

Earsham Street, Bungay 

This Grade II Listed Town House is situated in the heart of Bungay, it boasts a wealth of original style features and is beautifully presented. The 

generous sized accommodation offers versatile living space with three reception areas and three bedrooms, masters ensuite and stunning family 

bathroom.  

   

   



 

 

 

 
view this property online  williamhbrown.co.uk/Property/BGY104883 

 

Entrance Hall 
Front door, door to cellar, pamment tiled flooring, 
stairs to first floor, storage cupboard, radiator. 
 

Cellar 

5' 2" x 13'  ( 1.57m x 3.96m ) 

Living Room 

13' 11" plus alcove x 14' 10" ( 4.24m plus alcove x 4.52m ) 

Window to front aspect, open fire place, radiator, 
exposed wooden flooring. 
 

Family Room 

12' 11" max x 13' 9" max into alcove ( 3.94m max x 4.19m 

max into alcove ) 

Open fire place, radiator, exposed wooden flooring. 
 

Dining Room 

11' 9" max x 7' 11" plus boot area ( 3.58m max x 2.41m 

plus boot area ) 

Radiator, shelving. 
 

Kitchen 

21' 9" x 7' 5" max ( 6.63m x 2.26m max ) 

Two windows to side aspect, fitted kitchen with a 
range of handmade wall units, Butler sink and 
drainer, wood work surfaces, cooker point, shelving, 
vaulted ceilings, door to garden. 
 

Landing 

Stairs from ground floor, stairs to bedroom one, 
airing cupboard. 
 

Attic Bedroom Suite 

 
Bedroom One 

14' 1" x 11' 9" max ( 4.29m x 3.58m max ) 

(Sloping ceilings) Window to front aspect, exposed 
brick work, wooden flooring. 
 

En Suite 

Window to front aspect, claw foot bath with mixer 
taps, WC, vanity basin and taps with storage unit 
under, exposed floorboards, column radiator and 
heated towel rail, wood panelling. 
 

Bedroom Two 

12'  x 12' 2" ( 3.66m x 3.71m ) 

(This room currently has a temporary partition, that 
could easily be removed if not required) Window to 
front aspect, radiator, storage alcove. 
 

Bedroom Three 

8' 10" x 12' 2" max ( 2.69m x 3.71m max ) 

(Including stair bulkhead ingress) Window to front 
aspect, radiator. 
 

Bathroom 

12' 4" max x 13' 1" max ( 3.76m max x 3.99m max ) 

Window to rear aspect, radiator, freestanding claw 
foot bath with mixer taps, wash hand basin, WC, 
painted floorboards. 
 

Outside 

The rear garden is mainly laid to patio with planted 
borders, various garden outbuildings and it is all 
enclosed by walls and fences. There are mature trees, 
shrubs and bushes. 
 

Outbuildings 
 

Brick Shed 

 
Utility Area 

6'  x 3' 10" ( 1.83m x 1.17m ) 

Plumbing for washing machine, space for tumble 
dryer, tiled surrounds. 
 

Summer House 

9' 9" x 12' 10" ( 2.97m x 3.91m ) 

Power, light, French doors to patio area, pamment 
tiled flooring. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 01986 894608 

 
Bungay@williamhbrown.co.uk 

 
19 Earsham Street, BUNGAY, Suffolk, NR35 1AE 

 williamhbrown.co.uk  

welcome to 

Earsham Street, Bungay 

 Period Town House 

 Three Reception Rooms 

 Beautiful Presentation 

 Town Centre Location 

 Landscaped Garden 
 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: Exempt 
 

 

  

£345,000 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note the marker reflects the 

postcode not the actual property 

 

   

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later 

stage and we would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not 

constitute part or all of an offer or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be 

considered incorrect. Potential buyers are advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not 

tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or services and it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any 

appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) is held for this property, it is available for inspection at the branch 

by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you will need to pay a reasonable production charge reflecting 

printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or verbal on the content of these reports and this 

must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these reports, a buyer should ensure that 

his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent and boundaries of the 

property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

Property Ref: 

BGY104883 - 0006 

 

see all our properties on zoopla.co.uk | rightmove.co.uk | williamhbrown.co.uk 

view this property online  williamhbrown.co.uk/Property/BGY104883 

 

 

 

 


